
12 September 2023

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter to wholeheartedly recommend Mikael Rademeyer as an employee. I have
had the pleasure of working with Mikael at Co-Foundry for the past 6 months, and during this
time, he has consistently demonstrated exceptional skills, dedication, and a commitment to
delivering high-quality work.

During Mikael's 6-month contract at Co-Foundry, he achieved notable milestones, including
driving a homeowner's platform for the US to completion and helping us successfully address a
significant backlog of work on an insurance platform for the South African market.

Mikael's most admirable quality is his outstanding work ethic. He is reliable and consistently
goes above and beyond to meet project deadlines. Moreover, his exceptional ability to
collaborate effectively has been a significant contributing factor to our project successes.
The reason for not extending our contract with Mikael is because he managed to complete all
the tasks and backlog required for the creation of his contract.

In conclusion, I have the utmost confidence in Mikael's abilities, and I believe he would be a
valuable asset to any organization. He is not only proficient but also possesses the personal
qualities that make a great team member and contributor.

Please feel free to reach out to me at Rhyder@co-foundry.co.za if you have any further
questions or require additional information.

Sincerely,
Rhyder Key
Production Manager
Co-Foundry
Rhyder@co-foundry.co.za
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